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I feel this legislation is a vast overreach and a blatant violation of the constitutions of 

the United States and of the state of Oregon.  

It has no place in Oregon law and shouldn't even be considered, let alone 

implemented. 

Please consider the constitution you swore to uphold when you took your oath of 

office. 


